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Jan. 15
th

, 2011 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Jan. 16
th

   
–
 Jan. 20

th
. 

 

The Lorne Home & School Assoc. will be meeting on Monday, Jan 16
th

 @ 6:30 p.m. in the school library. The 

meeting is open to all members of the Lorne school community. 

 

The Robo-Science Enrichment Program will begin for the winter semester on Thursday, Jan 19
th

 @ 2:30 – 4:30 in 

the school Science lab. Select students who are in good standing will be eligible to participate in this dynamic 21
st
 

century 10 week course. Students must have their permission slips returned to later than Wednesday, Jan. 18
th

.  

 

Select students will be travelling to Poley Mountain on Friday, Jan. 20
th

 @ 8:30 – 4:30. This ski trip is in 

cooperation with Poley Mountain, Sussex, NB and HWSF School. For questions and details please contact Mrs. 

Long @ 658-5351. 

 

Students are encouraged to check out the new Engineering display board outside the school science lab for monthly 

prizes and contests. The display board has been sponsored by the Assoc. of Professional Engineers and Geoscientists 

of New Brunswick. 

 

Please visit the School Website for a draft copy of the Lorne Middle School Improvement Plan (2011 – 2014). Feel 

free to forward any comments or suggestions to the school contact information posted on the school website. 

 

PALS After-school tutoring will begin Monday, January 16
th

 @ 3:00 – 3:30 every Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday at Lorne Middle School. The free after-school tutoring is available to all students of Lorne who need a 

little extra help in any subject area. 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the latest edition of the Lorne Newsletter, 

the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @ LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 
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